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Dear customer, 
 

Water Corporation will soon start work to replace a number of existing underground 

water mains in the City of South Perth. While this work will cause some temporary 

inconvenience it will improve the security and reliability of the water supply to the 

area.  
 

Why we are doing this work 

Many of Perth’s first water mains were laid from the 1890s onwards and are still in use 

today, but are starting to show wear and tear. That’s why we have developed a 

renewals program to proactively replace over 150km of these original water mains in 

Perth by the end of 2018. 
 

Where will this be taking place? 

Work is planned to take place on the following streets. 

 Forrest Street 

 Labouchere Road 

 York Street  

 Anstey Street 

 Hopetoun Street 

 Coode Street 

 Clarence Street 

 Alexandra Street 

 Comer Street 

 Thelma Street 

 Angelo Street 

 Douglas Avenue 

 King Edward 

Street   

 Mill Point Road 

 Onslow Street 

 Harper Terrace 

 

When is this happening? 

Work will begin in March and is scheduled to be completed by July 2017.  Please note, 

work will be done in stages, so each of the streets listed above will not be impacted for 

this entire time period.  
 

What will the impact be? 

Work will be carried out by both trenchless and open trench methods. Access to 

impacted properties will be available at all times, although there may be some minor 
delays if we are completing a section directly out the front of your house. Traffic 

management will be in place at all times to ensure the safety of road users and 

pedestrians.   
 

More information 

We will provide further information in the coming weeks to residents living along these 

streets. If you have any feedback or concerns at this point in time, please call a Water 

Corporation Community Engagement Officer on 9420 3529 during office hours.  
 

You can also find information by: 

 Visiting watercorporation.com.au/pipesforperth  

 Emailing pipesforperth@watercorporation.com.au  

 Calling our Faults, Emergencies and Security line on 13 13 75 (24 hours) 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while this essential work 

is carried out, and apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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